Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/23/2024 12:03:55 AM

First name: Noelle

Last name: Oconnor

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service, Please protect the headlands of the Rapid Creek watershed in the Black Hills.
Allowing mining is a sure way to destroy that environment which should be preserved for its beauty and its
significance to the Lakota people. We need to do all we can to protect our natural environment and keep it free
from destructive practices such as mining. Please enforce the withdrawl of mining companies from this special
place. Thank you, Best wishes, Noelle King



